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I stand with all my fellow 2A supporters when I say that this Measure is 

unconstitutional. You are directly infringing on the right to bear arms. A right to 

protect one’s self in our homes, on the trails, or anywhere else. The idea that this 

measure will aid in the ending of gun violence is ludicrous. Do criminals follow laws? 

No. Will they see this measure and say, “well darn. Guess I can’t have this 

anymore…” No. I once was proud to call Oregon home. But at this point, with the 

current measures being passed that blankly ignore constitutional rights, I am 

ashamed to be an Oregonian.  


